
Minor Message series 3 no. 6 
Branch Bubble no. 9 
The Rose Revived 

Hello, hope that this 
message finds you well. 

On Monday the 19th of 
October Harry, Kathleen 
and Alex set out for an 
afternoon drive, we 
headed toward Common 
Platt (B4553), then onto 
Tadpole Lane, we then  
drove towards Blunsdon, 
Highworth, Coleshill and 
Faringdon. Then on the 
A4095 towards Witney.  

From Witney we drove to 
Newbridge and stopped at 
the public house called “The Rose Revived” for a cup of tea and a bite to eat. We then 
did our photo shoot before we headed towards the A420 and on our way home . It was a 
another lovely drive out. 

Harry, Kathleen & Alex


